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Date:  June 12, 2023 

Bulletin: All Drivers Education Providers  

From:  Business Licensing and Compliance 

RE: Non- Commercial Driver’s Skills test update  

 

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform the Driver’s Education community and the public that 
beginning Tuesday June 20th, 2023, the MDOT MVA examiner will be inside the vehicle for the 
entire duration of the skills test once the Vehicle Inspection has been completed, and the vehicle 
is considered safe for testing. The MDOT MVA examiner will enter the vehicle and will remain 
inside for the duration of the On The Course portion of the test as well as continuing onto the 
Road Course portion.  

 
.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at 410-787-2952 or driveredu@mdot.maryland.gov..   
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